
    

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Date: 30th September, 2023       Scrip Code: 539176 

 

To, 

The General Manager, 

Corporate Relationship Department, 

BSE Ltd. 

25th Floor, PhirozeJeejeebhoy Towers, 

Dalal Street, Fort, 

Mumbai – 400 001 

 

 Subject: - Intimation of  Closure of Trading Window 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Pursuant to circulars dated April 2, 2019 bearing reference no. LIST/COMP/01/2019-20 issued 

by BSE Limited and in terms of the Company’s Code of Internal Procedures and Conduct for 

Regulating, Monitoring and Reporting of trading by insiders of the Company, the trading 

window for dealing in the securities of the Company shall remain closed from Sunday, October 

1, 2023 till forty-eight hours after the announcement of the Unaudited Standalone Financial 

Results of the Company for the quarter/half year ended September 30, 2023. 

 

You are requested to take the same on your record. 

 

Thanking you, 

Yours faithfully, 

For Hawa Engineers Limited, 

 

 

Shital Dalavadi 
Company Secretary 
M.No:52448 
Place: Ahmedabad  
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